


Price, Wayne 

Prom: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2002 4:03 PM 
To: 'Landreneau EK (Kyle)' 
Cc: Johnson, Larry; Sheeley, Paul; 'billyjacewell@nm.blm.gov' 
Subject: Old TNMPL 16" spill on BLM located in sec 25-Ts18s-R32E andsec30-Ts18s-R33e 

Dear Mr. Landreneau: 

The OCD is in receipt of your closure plan dated March 01, 2002. The OCD hereby approves of the 
plan and requires no further action at this time. Please note the final surface restoration, i.e. re­
vegetation will be an issue between your company and the owner of the land which is the BLM. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve Equilon of liability should their 
operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does 
not relieve Equilon of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or 
regulations. 

Sincerely: 

Wayne Price 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3487 
fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: WPRICE@state.nm.us 
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